

TLT Steering Group Meeting - 12th July 2016

Present: Cllr Chris Carmichael (chair), Sally Bramhall, Goeff Greaves, Peter Coleridge, Flo Greaves, David Strachan, Nick Talbott

Apologies: Joe Botting, Lucy Muir, Hilary Macaulay, Sian Meredudd

1. Arising from June minutes

Pop-up display

Action: Nick to draft design.

Action: David to obtain quotations for printing the banner. (Geoff knows dimensions.)

Repair Café

Action: Repair Café group to meet to consider progressing TFSR including special demo event at a Repair Café, promotion and sale of TFSR tools, management of donated tools etc.

TLT future projects

Action: Nick to talk to PAVO, Cymryd Rhan and other possible agencies over employing a project officer and to investigate funding

Mighty Conversation

Noted that the Mighty Oak Timebanking scheme has ceased operation

Noted that it was not possible for TLT volunteers to take part in the High School Activities week due to the school being unable to meet the requirements for DBS checking in time.

Action: Topics to be offered for school assemblies and information stalls to be discussed at a future steering group meeting.

2. Social Meeting programme

July

Charlotte has confirmed. Topic: "Fighting Food Waste"

August

Joe confirmed. Topic: "Climate Change Update" (provisional title)

September

Vegan gardening proposed by Sian Meredudd

Action: Nick to preview film and report back.

October

David Edwards (to be confirmed) - "Heart of Wales Line" (provisional title)

Action: Nick to liaise

Suggested future meeting topics

Framespotting

Personal Sustainability

Peter suggests farm manager – problems of modern agriculture Nov 22nd?

Action: Peter to contact and check availability

3. Repair Café update.

Noted that the July Cafe was visited by the Jon Williams, Llandrindod's Mayor, and also visited by Pete Arnold who is currently planning to set up a Repair Café in Llanelli.

Noted that the first donations were received received for TFSR including chisels and a sewing machine.

4. Community Orchard update

Noted that a bee hive and colony of bees have now been established.

Action: Community Orchard group to plan a "Slow Sunday" event during the summer.

5. Mid Wales Permaculture Network

Noted that Flo attended the Wales gathering at the end of June and reported keen interest in developing networking across Wales.

Action: Nick to convene a meeting in early September and to issue invitations (to include reps from local PTLCC groups).

Action: Flo to provide outline of feedback and discussion points to Nick

6. PTLCC update (standing item, nothing to report)

7. Community Opportunities report (standing item)

8. Coleridge in Wales update

Noted that an evening event is planned in the Herb Garden

Action: Peter to liaise with a view to arranging for Richard Parry to join a walk round the Rock Park led by Hilary and to meet local people including the Mayor.

Action: Sally to coordinate local promotion with help from Chris, Peter, Flo

9. Other urgent business

The meeting closed 8:45pm

The next steering group meeting will be on Tuesday 9th August in the Herb Garden Café